ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE — ltem 7
2 October 2002

MOTION ON NOTICE RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12

The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 12, the
following Motion has been received from Councillors Mrs H L A Glynn and
R S Allen:-

“The instances of inconsiderate car parking in Rochford Town Centre,
particularly in North Street by the Post Office, are increasing and causing
disruption to pedestrians and motorists alike.

As the Essex-wide programme for decriminalised parking enforcement is not
due to be introduced in Rochford until October 2004, measures must be taken
now to improve this situation.

Essex Police should be requested to provide appropriate traffic warden cover

to Rochford Town Centre to deal with this situation, and should be invited to a
meeting with Members to discuss their proposals.”

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative and Member Services

Background Papers : Notice received
For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 310140
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk
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